
From: Zeigler, Tate <TZeigler@SCSPA.com>
To: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/22/2016 9:23:11 AM
Subject: Re: Message from Margaret Day

I'll look into this and get right back with you.

Tate W. Zeigler
South Carolina Ports Authority
Office (843) 577-8670
Cell (864) 414-5256
www.scspa.com

On Mar 22, 2016, at 9:02 AM, Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Good morning Tate,

I received the information below from Rebecca Thompson with House staff. She is looking for 
some guidance on how to address the constituent request. Can you provide any insight? I look 
forward to hearing from you.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Cell: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Rebecca Thompson [mailto:RebeccaThompson@schouse.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 8:38 AM
To: Mottel, Haley
Subject: FW: Message from Margaret Day

Good Morning,
There may not be anything we can do but I didn't know where to start with this. Do you have any 
insight as to what can be done or who to contact?

Thank you!
Becca

Rebecca Thompson
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Research Analyst
House Agriculture, Natural
Resources & Environmental Affairs Committee 
803-734-3024 (office)
803-734-9926 (fax) 
rebeccathompson@schouse.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Hiott [mailto:hiott@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 8:17 AM
To: Rebecca Thompson <RebeccaThompson@schouse.gov>
Subject: Fw: Message from Margaret Day

--- On Mon, 3/14/16, Clay Counts <claycounts21@yahoo.com> wrote:

From: Clay Counts <claycounts21@yahoo.com>

Subject: Message from Margaret Day

To: hiott@bellsouth.net

Date: Monday, March 14, 2016, 6:27 PM 

Davey Steven and Candace Day have 

been in Honduras since January serving as missionaries! They shipped 

two containers from Charleston with their belongings ! It has been at 

the port in Honduras since the last of January! There was issue with 

the paper work from Charleston! To make a long story short they are 

being charged $40.00 per container for each day's it sits at port. 

I know there is nothing that can be done about that but they got word 

last week that Charleston is fining them 2000.00 per container because 

they have not been returned! These kids are self supporting they 

raised money last year for their stay and work over there. This is 

taking a chunk of their money, do you have any connection in 

Charleston or know anything we can do?

Thanks

Margaret Day
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Sent from my iPhone

The contents of this e-mail are confidential to the ordinary user of the e-mail address to which it was 
addressed and may also be privileged. If you are not the addressee of this e-mail you should not 
copy, forward, disclose or otherwise use it or any part of it in any form whatsoever. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please notify us by telephone or e-mail the sender by replying to this 
message, and then delete this e-mail and other copies of it from your computer system. We reserve 
the right to monitor all e-mail communications through our network.


